North Muskegon Elementary

Hello Norsemen!
We hope this message finds you in good health and that you are all doing well!

As North Muskegon Schools prepares for Distance Learning Education, we are in the process of
organizing devices to be sent home for elementary students. And while the details of how these
will be distributed or picked up is still to be determined, we have a brief survey to help us assign
and inventory our devices.

Please understand there is a limited amount of devices available and we are attempting to
ensure the best solution for all. We ask that if you have multiple children in elementary to fill the
survey out as many times as required. Each student will be limited to 1 device.

Additionally, per Google's Terms and Conditions of their G-Suite for Education, you will also
receive a consent form for approval. Stay tuned.

This link will take you to the brief survey:
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/HZ2M3KS




